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December 22, 2015

Dear The Bascom Group and David,

Thank you very much for supporting the “I Have a Dream” Foundation — Los
Angeles (IHADLA). As you know, all of our Dreamers come from extraordinary and
impoverished circumstances. Your generous contribution to our work will help us to
prepare disadvantaged children to achieve their full potential and become contributing
members of society through our long-term, whole-child program of academic
enrichment, mentoring, tutoring and college scholarships.

On behalf of the “I Have a Dream” Foundation — Los Angeles, our Dreamers, and
their families, thank you so very much for creating this amazing pledge and following
through on it. In addition, thank you for extending the pledge throughout the month
of December to ensure we reached the goal. The kindness of The Bascom Group and
you, David, will make a tremendous impact on our Dreamers lives!

Because of your generosity, children in the greater Los Angeles area can rise above
academic and social challenges. Thank you for helping to break the cycle of poverty
and for providing our Dreamers the opportunity to achieve their dreams.

Warm Regards,

Debra Fine

CEO/Executive Director
“I Have a Dream” Foundation — Los Angeles



